
 

 

 

                        
                            

          Telephone  
 

 

26th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Since we have returned to school this term, we seem to have a large number of 

children asking to borrow trainers and warm tops for PE. 

 

Please can I ask you to ensure your child has PE shoes suitable for outside wear, in 

school all of the time.  If your child has PE shoes here, please check periodically that 

they still fit. 

 

Also, as the children do continue to go outdoors for PE, please check your child has a 

plain black or navy sweatshirt and jogging bottoms they can wear.  (If you do not 

have anything of this colour, plain, non-logo tops are acceptable.) 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

M Sheehan 

Headteacher 
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